The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructs to
report on the progress of the criminal investigation on an accident
occured in Sevastopol

On November 15 this year, two Police Officers were seriously injured and taken to the hospital after
a collision between a Traffic Police Patrol Car and a truck in Sevastopol.

On this fact, the Investigating Authorities of the Investigative Committee of Russia for the Republic
of Crimea and the city of Sevastopol are investigating a criminal case in accordance with Part 1,
Article 264 of the Criminal Code of the Russian Federation (violation of the traffic rules and the
operation of vehicles, which negligently entailed the infliction of serious harm to human health).

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructed Mr. Terentiev V.N., Head of the
Main Investigative Directorate of the Investigative Committee of Russia for the Republic of Crimea
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and the city of Sevastopol to submit a prompt report on the progress of the criminal investigation.

16 November 2022

Page address: https://en.sledcom.ru/news/item/1741006
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